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Rhonda Barger

From: Rhonda Barger
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 2:23 PM
Subject: FW: Xandex 6990 Black Ink  - Product Notification of Change Update April 22, 2013

Attachments: PCN 100002-B.pdf

Dear Xandex Customer
Please note the 6990 Black ink PCN has a revision update per the attached document.

Xandex is providing the specific 'ink batch' number for the first shipment of the ink from the new 
manufacturing site.
Customers will now be able to define the shipment of ink from the new manufacturing facility by the 
ink batch number.

Please note the first shipment from the new manufacturing site may occur anywhere from May 1 to 
July 31, 2013, depending on depletion of the 6990 ink inventory currently available at Xandex.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

PCN 100002-B.pdf 
(31 KB)

Thanks & Best Regards, 

Rhonda Barger 
Senior Customer Representative 
International Accounts 
Xandex, Inc. 
001-707-763-7799 Ext. 127 
001-707-763-2631  Fax 

"This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be subject to legal or some other professional privilege. They are intended 
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or reproduce all or any part of the information contained in this e-mail or any attachments. Any unauthorized use or disclosure may 
be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please inform the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your 
system and destroy any hard copies of it."


